
GREENSBORO

DATE: August 28, 2019

TO: David Parrish, City Manager

FROM: Charles D. Watts. Jr., City Attorney

RE: Petition for Local Improvements-
Fieldcrest Rd Widening from Patton Ave to the End of Fieldcrest Rd
With Curb and Gutter on Both Sides

The above-referenced Petition for Local Improvements has been received by the City Attorney's
Office:

This petition has been found to be sufficient as follows: The total number of owners is 3; the
number thereof signing the petition is 2, a majority of 67%. The total number of linear feet is
1,638; the number of linear feet signed for by petitioners is 1,491, a majority of 91%.

With respect to paving, the estimated cost based upon current unit prices for linear feet on past
contracts is $530,000. The assessment rate of $23.00 per foot represents 6% of the total cost.
The source of funding will be the Street Paving Revolving Fund.

Appropriate legal notices have been published, and it is recommended that this matter be placed
on the City Council agenda for its consideration on September 17, 2019.

Respectfully submitted,

^SSsDTwS^Tr
City Attorney

cc: Adam Fisher

Ted Kallam
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